RETIREMENT DINNER CELEBRATION FOR COLLIER AZAK

Please join us to celebrate Collier Azak's retirement, and honor his decades of service with the Nisga'a Lisims Government and Nisga'a Nation, and his work as a community builder for his home community of Gitwinksihlkw:

Saturday, December 10, 2022

Ts'oohl Ts'ap Memorial Centre Gitwinksihlkw, BC Doors open at 3:00 pm Celebration will commence at 4:00 pm

We kindly ask Majagaleehl Nisga'a to perform at the Celebration.

Thank you, and we look forward to your presence to help us wish Collier well in this next journey in his life.



Nisga'a Lisims Government

Bobby Clark, Director of Communications & Inter-Governmental Relations 250-615-3786 or bobbyc@nisgaa.net



Nisga'a Village of Gitwinksihlkw

Linda Morven, Chief Executive Officer 250-615-9131 or linda.morven@gitwinksihlkw.ca